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Perceptions of Undergraduate 
Priorities for Library Services:
A Very Preliminary Report 
for the FDC

In the Fall of 2018, Peter Larsen, Amanda 
Izenstark, and Debbie Mongeau used the Q-Sort 
Method to survey students, faculty, administrators, 
and librarians regarding what students' priorities for 
library services are. Learn about the preliminary 
results of the study, including elements where 
there was general agreement, disagreement, and 
overall interest. 
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